
Movie Night in Holy Cross

The next big date in the Parents Association Calendar will be

the annual Movie Night in Holy Cross. This will take place after

the mid-term break on Friday 23rd of February. Children of all

classes can come to the school to watch a movie with their

classmates. Further details on price and times etc. will be

shared closer to the time.

Reminder: Holy Cross School will be closed next week for the mid-term break.

The school will re-open on Monday 19th February at 8:50am.
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Many of our classes had a great time making St. Brigid’s Crosses last Thursday for

St. Brigid’s Day. Pictured above we have Mr. Kelly’s Rang 3 (and helping hands!)

making their own traditional crosses.

6th February 2024
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Naomh Olaf GAA Club Academies

Our Naomh Olaf Club Coach Declan, who visits our school
each Wednesday to coach various classes in the skills of
our national games, has passed on an information flyer
that will be of particular interest to our Junior Classes
(any child born 2017-2020 inclusive). The Naomh Olaf
Academy is back up and running and is a wonderful, safe
and fun way to makes new friends all while playing games
and learning the skills of Gaelic Football, Hurling and
Camogie. Why not give it a try for free! More details in
the flyer over on the next page.

Safer Internet Day 2024

Today, Tuesday 4th February is Irish
Safer Internet Day. The theme for
Safer Internet Day 2024 is “Tech in
our World”. Webwise are running a
series of webinars for parents
throughout the month of February that
can be accessed via their website. It
also may be a good time for families to
recap on conversations about safe
internet and device usage in your
household. Our Holy Cross Parents
Cyber Smart charter that was launched
in October may be a useful starting
point for these discussions.
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